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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
April 2012
Welcome to Beachwood
If you have recently moved into Beachwood, you are invited to attend the monthly civic association meeting at the community center.  Also, learn more about the subdivision at the web site:  neighbhorhoodlink.com/Beachwood or on Facebook: Beachwood neighborhood.   If you would like to have more helpful information added to the neighborhood link or Facebook site, please let us know at the civic meeting.
Grand Opening of Beachwood Community Center
On Saturday, April 28, 2012, River Region Human Services (RRHS) will host a grand opening from 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon.  Refreshments will be served during the open house.  Come on by and learn more about the programs offered by RRHS and meet their staff.  As previously mentioned, there are three computer stations in the main area for use by the Beachwood residents.  
Improvements At Beachwood Blvd. Median 
Have you noticed the night scape lights are now working along the second median?  Thanks to a member of the civic association for contacting the installer, the light sensors have been replaced.
Upcoming UNF Community Project

Students from UNF enrolled in a Soils & Foundations course will be in the subdivision to learn/analyze the effects of drainage and a homes’ foundation.  The students will be identified by wearing a UNF shirt and will travel in pairs to view the homes from the sidewalk.  The home and items on the lawn will not be disturbed nor will a homeowner need to be present during the review.  The students will have a standard form provided by the professor to use regarding the assessment of water infiltration, foundation imbalance/cracks, etc.  
Dr. Roberto Soares, UNF Professor, would like the students to apply the classroom knowledge by analyzing soil slopes and grades in Beachwood neighborhood.  In the future, the professor would like the students to present a list of suggested resolutions for diverting rain water away from structures.  This information would be useful especially during heavy rainstorms and during hurricane season.
Helpful Telephone Numbers Firewalls Against Fraud
CREDIT-Obtain a free credit report from one or all of the three bureaus: 

Transunion: 1-888-909-8872

Experian: 1-800-397-3742

Equifax: 1-800-685-1111

CHARITABLE GIVING-Charity Navigator 1-201-818-1288.  Address labels, etc. do not obligate you to contribute.

CONTRCTORS-Get the license number and check with Dept. of Business and Professional Relations 1-850-487-1395.  Also, check with Better Business Bureau of Northeast Florida at 1-800-713-6661.


Our Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, April 17th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community

 Center located at 11758 Marina Drive

(across from basketball courts)
Please join us. 












